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Dear parents,
                       I hope you all had a restful, relaxing weekend. I am very excited to see my little Super Stars again, I hope they fresh and ready for a new week at school. We are still working on their fine motor skills to strengthen their hand muscles. This week we will be doing the following work in class:
Language Arts: This week we will introduce letter Bb with its sound and new vocabulary words ( boy, bag, baby, boat, boots, book, bear, beach, bird, butterfly, basket ball, ball, banana, black, blue, brown, balloon, bus, bin, button).
Will also revise letter Aa with its sounds and vocabulary words (ant, arm, ax, apron, April, apple, alligator, ambulance, alphabets, acrobats, acorn, anchor, Ali, avocado, apricot, astronaut).
Our theme this week is going to school, and what is the importance of going to school? Why do you love school? What’s the best thing that you like at school?
Math: recognition and formation of number 2. Will talk about shapes, this week will focus on the square, will take about how many sides and corners does the square have.
Science: Our Five Senses theme is going on this week too, we will stress this week on the sense of hearing and touching. 
Social Studies: We will talk about feelings and what makes us feel happy\sad\sleepy\angry\surprised\scared etc.
QUICK REMEINDERS:
Kindly send the file by Sunday, keep all the sheets at home except the sheets that your child was absent in you can send them back to be marked.
Kindly send your child on time in the morning.
Don’t forget to check your child's message book everyday see if there's a message from me read it and sign it.
I am still missing some school supplies; I will check the lists and will send you a message in the message book with the missing supplies.
Some of the kids are running out of water so please make sure that you send enough water every day.
I will be posting some nice videos on my Weebly page same like the videos that we watch in our classroom, kindly check them and let your child watch them.
If you have any questions or concerns please set an appointment with Ms. Sherine to see me on Thursday after school as I won't be able to answer any questions or chat at the end of the day.
Thank you in advance 
Ms.Nouran
